Abdi Saleh — Tennistrainer Invitation Wintertraining 2023/2024

Dear Youth Members, Dear Parents,

the winter season 2023/2024 is gradually approaching and we would like to offer you to
register for winter training with Abdi Saleh and his team.

The indoor season starts on 25.09.2023 and ends on 20.04.2024.
There will be no training during school vacations and public holidays.

The training fees (1 hour per week) for the upcoming winter season are staggered as follows:

- group of 3 =EUR 565.00
- group of 4 = EUR 425,00
- group of 5 = EUR 375,00
- group of 6 = EUR 325,00

The group sizes and therefore the fees will be based on the final training plan that Abdi will
send out 5-6 weeks after the start of the winter training. Based on this plan the fees will be
collected by direct debit.

For registration please use the following link only:

https://forms.gle/AM3JfBficjjfhRsK7

The registrations will go directly to Abdi Saleh, who will evaluate them after the registration
deadline and assign the training groups.

With your registration you agree that your data will be passed on to Abdi Saleh and your
respective trainers. They will be your contact persons for all further questions concerning
the winter training.

In case of illness there is no right to a refund of the training fees!
If you have any questions regarding the registration for the winter training, please contact
Abdi Saleh or Claudia Hochheimer, who you can reach as follows:

abdisaleh@t-online.de or phone: 0162/86 05 496
claudia.hochheimer@outlook.de

Deadline for registration for winter training is Friday, 08 September 2023 at 15:00.
Registrations after the closing date will be considered on a secondary basis.
The coaching team is looking forward to the indoor season with you.

Many greetings
Abdi, the coaching team and Claudia



